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Ashtanga Hridayam English Translation

Right here, we have countless books Ashtanga Hridayam English Translation and
collections to check out. We additionally present variant types and moreover
type of the books to browse. The okay book, fiction, history, novel,
scientific research, as capably as various extra sorts of books are readily
easily reached here.

As this Ashtanga Hridayam English Translation , it ends stirring mammal one
of the favored books Ashtanga Hridayam English Translation collections that
we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see the unbelievable
books to have.

Bases of Tantra Sadhana - 1991
The sage Parashurama understood that
the esoteric sense that leads the
seeker to realization is the
essential meaning of the tantras.
This book expounds the Preliminary

Sutras of Parashurama, with Sanskrit
text, translation and Sri Pandit's
luminous commentary. It is followed
by a section of aphoritic comments on
a number of subjects that are
suitable or meditation, reflection
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and contemplation.
Kanbi and Patidar - David Francis
Pocock 1972
The Patidar Of Gujarat, Originally
Kanbi, Rose To Wealth And Influence
In The Nineteenth Century. This Book
Describes The Rise Of This Caste,
Explains The Significance Of
Hypergamy, And Through The Detailed
Analysis Of One Ekada, Demonstrates
The Principles Of Their Growth, The
Presures Limiting Their Success, And
Their Implications For The Future Of
The Caste. Inscribed On The First
Page.
The Ubiquitous Siva - John Nemec
2011-07-22
John Nemec examines the beginnings of
the non-dual tantric philosophy of
the famed Pratyabhijna or
"Recognition [of God]" School of
tenth-century Kashmir, the tradition

most closely associated with Kashmiri
Shaivism. In doing so it offers, for
the very first time, a critical
edition and annotated translation of
a large portion of the first
Pratyabhijna text ever composed, the
Sivadrsti of Somananda. In an
extended introduction, Nemec argues
that the author presents a unique
form of non-dualism, a strict
pantheism that declares all beings
and entities found in the universe to
be fully identical with the active
and willful god Siva. This view
stands in contrast to the
philosophically more flexible
panentheism of both his disciple and
commentator, Utpaladeva, and the very
few other Saiva tantric works that
were extant in the author's day.
Nemec also argues that the text was
written for the author's fellow
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tantric initiates, not for a wider
audience. This can be adduced from
the structure of the work, the
opponents the author addresses, and
various other editorial strategies.
Even the author's famous and
vociferous arguments against the non-
tantric Hindu grammarians may be
shown to have been ultimately
directed at an opposing Hindu tantric
school that subscribed to many of the
grammarians' philosophical views.
Included in the volume is a critical
edition and annotated translation of
the first three (of seven) chapters
of the text, along with the
corresponding chapters of the
commentary. These are the chapters in
which Somananda formulates his
arguments against opposing tantric
authors and schools of thought. None
of the materials made available in

the present volume has ever been
translated into English, apart from a
brief rendering of the first chapter
that was published without the
commentary in 1957. None of the
commentary has previously been
translated into any language at all.
Ayurveda - Manisha Kshirsagar
2012-02-16
"Ayurveda: A Quick Reference Handbook
is an excellent addition to the
library of any Ayurvedic student or
practitioner, and is written in a
clear style for beginners. It
summarizes all of the basic Ayurvedic
knowledge in beautiful charts that
make finding the information for
reference easy. Yoga, Jyotish and
Vastu included in the same book
expands the vedic resources for
Ayurvedic students." - Cynthia
Copple, Dean: Mount Madonna College
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of Ayurveda; President: Lotus
Holistic Health Institute
An English Translation of the
Sushruta Samhita Based on Original
Sanskrit Text - Suśruta 1918

Tridosha Made Easy - Janardhana V
Hebbar, Raghuram YS, Manasa S
2019-11-13
For learning Ayurveda, understanding
how Tridosha works in the body is
very important to know. The three
Doshas—Vata, Pitta and Kapha—form the
most basic Ayurvedic principle upon
which the entire practice of Ayurveda
is postulated. The book Tridosha Made
Easy offers: • The basic
understanding of Tridosha in easy
language • Functions, types,
qualities and places of Tridosha •
Tridosha’s role in the functioning of
the immune system, endocrine system,

etc. • Tridosha’s role in maintaining
health and causing diseases •
Tridosha Prakriti—Body Type •
Diseases and symptoms caused by
Tridosha imbalance • Diet and
lifestyle to balance Doshas • A
healthy daily regimen and
relationship with Vata, Pitta and
Kapha • Association of Doshas with
Ama • Concepts of Avarana and Gata
Vata—made easy to understand
Charaka Samhita - Caraka 2022
Ancient treatise on Ayurveda system
in Indic medicine ; Sanskrit text
with English translation and
interpretation.
Aṣṭāṅga Hr̥daya of Vāgbhaṭa -
Vāgbhaṭa 1999
Classical work, with English
translation on Ayurvedic system in
Indic medicine.
Aṣṭāṅga Hrd̥aya of Vāgbhaṭa - Vāgbhaṭa
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2017

Aṣṭāṅga Hr̥daya of Vāgbhaṭa -
Vāgbhaṭa 1999
Classical work, with English
translation on Ayurvedic system in
Indic medicine.
Essentials of Medical Physiology - K
Sembulingam 2019-08-31

Concept of Āma in Āyurveda - M.
Srinivasulu 2005
Study on the concept of (ama)
considered as one of the vital
element responsible for the
initiation of disease process in
body.
Herbal Cosmetics in Ancient India -
Kunda B. Patkar 1997
This Book Has Gleaned Various
Cosmetic Formulations Contained In A
Wide Body Of Literature On Subjects

As Diverse As Dharma (Religion), The
Art Of Love And Health Sciences.
Condition Good.
Astanga Samgraha of Vagbhata -
Vāgbhaṭa 1995
Verse work, with English translation
and notes, on ayurveda system in
Indic medicine.
Trikamukhyamatani - Gabriel
Pradiipaka 2020-06-11
Trikamukhyamatāni or Main Tenets of
Trika Shaivism is a short, but very
important book on the philosophy of
Kashmir in Northern India. The word
'philosophy' is just a Greek-based
English translation or rather a
western interpretation of the
Sanskrit term 'darśana'. Darśana
('seeing', 'observing') comes from
the root 'dṛś' which means 'to see'.
Accepting this fact is a key point
when it comes to philosophies of
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India. Understanding a philosophy
means 'seeing', 'observing' from the
viewpoint of the philosophical system
and according to this, one has to
gradually change the base of one's
own perspective to get the benefits
of any study. Guru Gabriel Pradīpaka
has made a great effort to present
the necessary teachings to support
the act of changing the viewpoint of
those who are beginners in Trika
Shaivism, but who, at the same time,
are serious spiritual aspirants,
zealous about diving into the ancient
treasure called Trika. Trika Shaivism
teaches how to see with the Eye of
the Lord. For this very reason, the
study of the main tenets contained in
this book is simply crucial and I
recommend it for those who know that
a building needs a strong foundation.
Trikamukhyamatāni is not a mere

summary of Trika Shaivism, but a
foundational treatise that helps
recognize the Divine perspective
which originally lies in each and
every human being.
Ayurvedic Medicine - Sebastian Pole
2013
This resource brings the unique
theories and traditions of Ayurveda
alive so that they are accessible to
the complementary health practitioner
of today. This book offers a clear,
accessible and yet detailed guide to
Ayurvedic herbalism. It encompasses a
brief history of the growth of
Ayurveda, a discussion of its
fundamental principles, treatment
strategies as well as the energetic
approach of traditional Ayurvedic
herbal pharmacy and pharmacology.
Abhisamayalamkara with Vrtti and
Aloka - Vol. 1 - Maitreya-natha
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2015-11-15
Maitreya's Abhisamayalamkara is the
most widely studied book in Tibet,
where it was brought from India many
centuries ago. It is used in all the
monasteries to teach the path to
Buddhahood, in accordance with the
Perfection of Wisdom Sutras. It
teaches this in outline form, so it
requires a commentary to be
understood. The oldest extant
commentary is Arya Vimuktisena's
Vrtti. Haribhadra, the most
influential Indian commentator, drew
upon this to write his Aloka.
Virtually all of the many famous
Tibetan teachers who wrote their own
commentaries on the Abhisamayalamkara
relied on Haribhadra as their primary
source. This is the first of four
volumes.
The Complete Book of Ayurvedic Home

Remedies - Vasant Lad, M.A.Sc.
2012-02-22
Based on the ancient healing
tradition from India that dates back
thousands of years, The Complete Book
of Ayurvedic Home Remedies offers
natural alternatives to conventional
medicines and treatments with
practical advice and easy-to-follow
instructions. Dr. Vasant Lad, a
leading authority in this field, has
created an invaluable guide to
treating common ailments and chronic
problems with strategies tailored to
your personal needs based on your
dosha. Dr. Lad first explains the
principles behind the science of
Ayurveda, exploring the physical and
psychological characteristics of each
of the three doshas, or mind-body
types--vata, pitta, and kapha. Once
you have determined which type or
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combination of types you are, Dr. Lad
helps you to begin your journey to
the ultimate "state of balance" and
well-being. Dr. Lad explains why
certain imbalances often result in
illness and shows you how to restore
your body to natural order. You'll
learn which traditional Ayurvedic
remedies--herbal teas and formulas,
essential oils, meditation, yoga--
offer relief from a variety of
conditions, such as cold and flu
symptoms, headaches, toothaches, sore
throats, high cholesterol, vision
problems, anxiety, and depression.
Dr. Lad also shows you how to use
diet and specific Ayurvedic
techniques to prevent future illness
and to promote body consciousness and
healthy living. The Complete Book of
Ayurvedic Home Remedies enables us
all to experience the benefits of

Ayurveda's healing properties that
have been refined over thousands of
years. All of the herbs, foods, and
oils Dr. Lad recommends can be found
in local health food stores or
through mail-order catalogs. Complete
with an extensive glossary and
resource list, this is the definitive
guide to natural, safe, and effective
remedies, everyday keys to a lifetime
of vitality and well-being.
Tirumantiram, a Tamil Scriptural
Classic - திருமூலர் 1991
Translation of a Tamil canonical work
of the Saiva Siddhanta school in
Hindu philosophy, with interpretive
notes.
Integrative Neurology - John W.
McBurney 2020-08-19
Dementia, Parkinson's Disease,
headache, and neuropathy are all
conditions for which narrowly focused
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medical interventions all too often
fall short. The first book in its
field, Integrative Neurology
synthesizes complementary modalities
with state-of-the-art medical
treatment to offer a new vision for
neurological care. The authors begin
by looking inward at the crisis of
stress and burnout that confronts all
of medicine, but neurology in
particular. It goes on to provide a
selective yet in-depth review of
important topics in neurological
practice from the perspective of
integrative medicine. Taking an
evidence based approach throughout,
chapters cover chronic diseases such
as Multiple Sclerosis, Dementia, and
Parkinson's Disease. The volume also
address clinical issues such as
headache, traumatic brain injury,
navigating the endocannabinoid system

and aging, nutrition and stroke,
neuropathy, toxins and
neurodevelopment, as well as the
modalities of Ayurvedic Medicine and
acupuncture. Integrative medicine is
defined as a healing-oriented
medicine that takes account of the
whole person (body, mind, and spirit)
as well as all aspects of lifestyle.
It emphasizes the therapeutic
relationship and makes use of
appropriate therapies, both
conventional and alternative. Series
editor Andrew Weil, MD is Professor
and Director of the Arizona Center
for Integrative Medicine at the
University of Arizona. Dr. Weil's
program was the first such academic
program in the US, and its stated
goal is "to combine the best ideas
and practice of conventional and
alternative medicine into cost
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effective treatments without
embracing alternative practices
uncritically."
UNDERSTANDING AND WORSHIPING SRI
CHAKRA - V RAVI 2013-11-03
Divine Mother abides in Sri Chakra.
This is also known as Sri Yantra and
Chakra-raja. This is the most supreme
amongst all the yantra-s. Uttara bhag
(the chapter containing the benefits
of recitation, also known as
phalashruti) of Lalita Trishati
elucidates Sri Chakra in a
comprehensive manner. Sri Chakra is
the body of Shiva and Shakti. Sri
Chakra is compared to a human body
and Shiva and Shakti are compared to
the soul within. Sri Chakra is full
of life and energy and should be
worshipped with great reverence. Any
god or goddess can be worshipped in
Sri Chakra, as all of them have a

place in it. The book has three
sections. First section is titled
“Journey to Sri Chakra”. This part
elaborately deals with Sri Nagara the
outer portion of Sri Chakra. We can
enter Sri Chakra only after crossing
Sri Nagara, which has several forts
guarded by different gods and
goddesses. Our journey to Sri Chakra
begins from Sri Nagara. During this
journey, we worship various gods,
goddesses, sages and saints. We also
come across various rivers, ponds,
forests and gardens. When we have
traversed through Sri Nagara, we are
able to see Sri Chakra and we
continue our journey towards the
innermost triangle after passing
through various devi-s guarding
Lalitambika by remaining in various
triangles of Sri Chakra. We worship
them and finally proceed to the
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innermost triangle where we are
completely purified. Inside the
triangle, we are blessed to have
darshan of Lalitambika. After
spending sometime at Her feet She
takes us to Shiva in the Bindu to get
us liberated. The second section of
the book deals with Navavarana Puja.
Every aspect of mantras is explained
in detail by quoting references form
Lalita Sahasranama and other sacred
Scriptures. This part of the book is
a complete guide to perform
navavarana puja and all the mantras
with explanations and images are
given. This section of the book is
eloborate, as it contains mantras,
images and explanations and detailed
procedure for performing the
Navavarana puja. Third and final
section of the book is
Bhavanopanishad. Bhavana means

imagination or formation of a concept
in the mind. Like any other
Upanishad, this Upanishad also does
not deal with practices. It helps us
to contemplate our body with Sri
Chakra. There are totally thirty
seven verses (some texts call these
as sutra-s). Detailed interpretations
are given for all the sutras. At the
end of this portion, we will be able
to contemplate our body as Sri
Chakra. Print edition consists of
both Sanskrit and English texts.
English texts are given in IAST
format so that, those who are not
conversant with Sanskrit can
pronounce the mantras properly.
Pronunciation guide is also provided.
This book can be acclaimed as an
encyclopaedia of Sri Chakra.
Vāgbhaṭa's Aṣṭāṅga saṃgraha -
Vāgbhaṭa 1999
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Ayurveda in The New Millennium - D.
Suresh Kumar 2020-11-10
Ayurveda or "the sacred knowledge of
longevity" has been practiced in
India and many Asian countries since
time immemorial. Interest in Ayurveda
started growing all over the world in
the late 1970s, following the Alma
Ata Declaration adopted by the W.H.O.
in 1978. Ayurveda in the New
Millennium: Emerging Roles and Future
Challenges attempts to survey the
progress made in this field and to
formulate a course of action to take
Ayurveda through the new millennium.
It also identifies the many stumbling
blocks that need to be removed if
Ayurveda is to cater to the needs of
a wider audience. Features: Newer
insights into the history of Ayurveda
Regulatory aspects of the manufacture
of ayurvedic medicines Industrial

production of traditional ayurvedic
medicines Quality control The
scientific rationale of single herb
therapy Biological effects of
ayurvedic formulations Optimization
of ancient wisdom and newer knowledge
Conservation of threatened herbs
Nutraceuticals and cosmeceuticals
from Ayurveda Critical view of
Ayurveda in the West Direction for
the Ayurveda renaissance Ayurveda in
the New Millennium: Emerging Roles
and Future Challenges describes the
strength of Ayurveda and how to usher
in the Ayurveda renaissance. This
book will be of interest to
proponents of Ayurveda and all
branches of traditional and
alternative medicine. Experts from
the fields of medicine, pharmacology,
new drug discovery and food
technology will also find it useful.
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Sampurna Chikitsa - Rajiv Dixit
Ayurveda is the only scripture or
medical system in the world that
guarantees to give a patient life to
man. In all other medical practices,
you will be treated first, but there
is nothing guaranteed. Ayurveda is an
eternal and continuum scripture. It
is said to have originated through
Shri Brahmaji, the creator of
creation. Brahmaji gave the knowledge
of Ayurveda to the master Prajapati.
Shri Skilled Prajapati gave this
knowledge to Ashwani Kumars. Then
this knowledge came to Indra, the
king of the gods. Devaraj Indra gave
this knowledge to the sages and
munites like Dattatreya, Purvasu,
etc. After that this knowledge spread
to the earth. There are many great
sage and physicians who spread this
knowledge on earth. Who have been

coming from time to time and giving
this knowledge to the people. Like
Charak Rishi, Sushruth, Dattatreya
Rishi, Revasu Rishi, Kashyap Rishi
etc. In the same series, a great
sage, Wagbhatta Rishi, who created a
scripture to convey the knowledge of
Ayurveda to the people, called
"Ashtanga Hridayam".
Sahasrayogam - 2016
Ancient treatise on ayurvedic system
in Indic medicine; Sanskrit text with
English translation.
Bharata Natyam Adavus - Gayathri
Keshavan 2020-12-02
This book, elucidates the basic steps
called Adavus of Bharata Natyam in
the traditional Pandanallur style, as
taught by the revered Gurus Sri
Meenakshi Sundaram Pillai and Sri
Muthukumara Pillai, to Sri T.K
Narayan and Smt. Jayalakshmi Narayan,
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parents of the author. It is an
honest attempt to explain the various
steps with unerring and accurate
execution technique. The book offers
a visual representation of the Adavus
with the help of stick diagrams in a
sequential manner so that the
beginners and practitioners can
understand the finer points of each
movement. The author has developed
simple schematics to show the various
moves, such as jump, stretch, turn,
hit etc. The author endeavours to
illustrate Adavus in a precise manner
in this book. Classification and
categorization of each step is the
salient feature of this work.
Gayathri Keshavan makes a humble
effort to pass on the knowledge of
this ancient and sacred art to the
present and future generations of
Bharata Natyam dancers.

Aṣṭāṅga Hr̥daya of Vāgbhaṭa -
Vāgbhaṭa 2008
Treatise on Ayurvedic medicine;
portion of Aṣṭāṅgahrd̥aya.
An English Translation of the
Sushruta Samhita Based on Original
Sanskrit Text - Kunjalal Bhishagratna
1907

Living Easy with Ayurveda - Dr JV
Hebbar 2015-05-21
The book guides you to adopt a
healthy lifestyle based on the
ancient Indian Medical Science -
Ayurveda. The book covers the
following topics - setting up a
healthy lifestyle, basics of
Tridosha, Massage, benefits and side
effects, Panchakarma and related
procedures, Mental and physical
exercises, How to adopt Pranayama in
your routine, Health advice based on
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seasons, Diet advice, Fasting tips,
Tastes and their qualities
Abstinence, Sexual health, Sleep and
related aspects, Dairy products,
Spices, Oils, simple and effective
home remedies and more.
Rumi's Sun - Shams-i Tabrīzī 2008
Rumi’s Sun collects many lessons and
discourses from Shams of Tabriz, the
Sufi mystic and spiritual master who
was the catalyst for Rumi’s
awakening. His teachings and insights
inspired much of Rumi’s poetry and
are still celebrated today by all
Sufi. Translated by two noted
students of Sufi, Shams’ timeless
teachings are presented here in their
traditional order. Through the book,
readers discover the teachings that
made Rumi dance and gain access into
Sufi traditions and the power of
mystical love.

Tattva Bodha By Shankaracharya -
Shraddhesh Chaturvedi 2020-09-13
In this short book, Shankaracharya
has explained the fundamental
building blocks of all the entities
as outlined in Vedic philosophy. This
diverse world which consists of
innumerable living and non-living
entities, is nothing but an aggregate
of these building blocks. Same
observation holds for our bodies and
its parts. He discusses the creation,
composition and characteristics of
our mind, intellect, memory and ego.
He talks about the three different
type of bodies we possess during
waking, dreams and sound sleep. Along
the way, he shows that which is not
created is what we actually are. Our
reality is beyond is beyond all
bodies and definitions. Why we are
not able to identify with this unborn
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and timeless reality now and how can
we know it is the next set of
important questions which he answers.
And, then he answers the questions
like what happens when we know the
reality ourselves and how is it
intrinsically different from the
perception of reality of an ordinary
person. It can serve as a concise,
excellent and essential reference on
Vedic philosophy which can help in
understanding other Vedic texts.
Clarity of basic concepts leads to
swift and sound progress towards our
non-dual reality. In this eternal
oneness, there is no distress and
delusion but the bliss and knowledge
abound. We are this reality now but
unaware of it due to our lack of
focus. Once we understand it, it
shines forth as if the sun has just
come out of dark clouds of ignorance.

Aṣṭāṅga Hrd̥aya of Vāgbhaṭa - Vāgbhaṭa
2017

Acharya Vagbhata's Astanga Hridayam
Vol 1 - Dr Sanjay Pisharodi
2016-05-27
This book is the first to make each
verse of the Ashtanga Hridayam
available to English speakers through
transliteration, a word-for-word
translation, and a translation of the
verse in full. Also this book
provides the commentaries of the
Acharyas for greater illumination.
International students will be
empowered by this invaluable text.
Śārṅgadhar-saṃhitā - Śārṅgadhara 1984

Aṣṭāṅga Hṛdaya of Vāgbhaṭa:
Uttarasthāna - Vāgbhaṭa 2016

Comprehending Astanga Hrudayam -
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Jyothi Prasad 2019-09
Camphrehending Astanga Hrudayam Sutra
Part 1 is a Classical Ayurveda
Textbook that focuses on the first
four chapters of the original text
Astanga Hrudayam by Srimad Vagbhata
Acharya. It contains the Sanskrit
Shlokas from the original text, its
English transliteration, expressive
and meaningful English translation,
comprehension, and illustrations.
This book features a basic
introduction to Ayurvedic Principles,
everyday practices that strengthens
our body, mind and spirit, guidance
to stay in tune with changing
seasons, and ways to prevent the
initial cause of diseases. The
information in this book forms a
complete classical guide to wholesome
lifestyle practices suggested in
Ayurveda to stay constantly

rejuvenated and extend the lifespan.
Integrative Neurology - John W.
McBurney 2020
"Neurology is a quantitively small
corner of medicine that,
increasingly, occupies a position of
outsized importance and distinction
in both the practice of medicine and
in the health and well-being of
society. The Decade of the Brain came
into public awareness in 1990 as an
initiative of president George W.
Bush involving the NIH and NIMH "to
enhance public awareness of the
benefits to be derived from brain
research"(1). In the intervening 20
years since 1999, we have seen
significant increases in
understanding the myriad of
neurological diseases that confront
society"--
Textbook of Ayurveda - Vasant Lad
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2002
In his Ayurvedic Studies Program,
Vasant Lad teaches Ayurveda as a
science of moment-to-moment living.
Each lecture that he gives flows from
his own heart in a river of healing
wisdom. This textbook conveys the
philosophical and fundamental
principles of Ayurveda in a dynamic

and inspirational way, providing a
detailed foundation upon which to
pursue deeper knowledge.
Astāngahrdaya of Vagbhata - Vāgbhaṭa
1950

The Siddhānta Kaumudī - Bhaṭṭojī
Dīkṣita 1962


